

PUBLIC EMPLOYEES' UNION Local No. 61

3510 W. St. Paul Avenue Milwaukee, WI, 53208 USA
Phone (414) 934-0032 Fax (414) 934-0041 Email <u>liunalocal61a@netscape.net</u>
Affiliated with Laborer's International Union of North America, AFL-CIO, and CLC.

Business Manager

CHUCK WEIGMAN

President

JAMES J. STANISLAWSKI

Vice-President

RICH WINELAND Secretary-Treasurer

EDWARD FAUSEL

Recording-Secretary

ROBERT FRANSON

Board Member

JOHNNIE MADLOCK

Board Member

LEON VOELZ

Union Consultant

LEONARD STREICH

Attorney at Law

M. NICK PADWAY 1-414-277-9800

December 21, 2010

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

The contract ratification vote conducted on Tuesday December 21, 2010, resulted in an acceptance of the City's 2010-11 contract proposal and a rejection of the donation of the 2011 clothing allowance.

The final voting results for accepting the city's 2010-2011 contract proposal was 119 votes.

The final voting results for going to mediation/arbitration was 114 votes.

The final vote to donate 2011 clothing allowance was 80 votes.

The final vote not to donate the 2011 clothing allowance was 151 votes.

NOTE:

1 vote to donate 2011 clothing allowance without a vote for contract or med/arb.

3 votes to accept the contract without either clothing allowance vote.

Thank you to all members who took the time to exercise their right to vote.

Respectfully.

John T. Weigman

Business Manager Local 61

Cc: file